
Hi everyone, 

We hope everyone had a relaxing summer break! 

We are starting back on Friday 8th September 2023.  

Please look out for our email next Friday as we will be launching our new website that has 
been extensively worked on over the summer to provide more communication with 
parents.  It will include: 

 Our new timetable 
 Full term dates 
 FAQ sections  
 Email communications  

We can't wait to see you all again. 

Best Wishes, 

Performanze Dream Team. 

 


